
NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD FOR THE 

LAKE COUNTY, OHIO PROGRAMMATIC AGREEMENT 2025 – 2029 

 

Lake County is seeking comments from citizens on the Lake County, Ohio Programmatic 
Agreement 2025 – 2029 from 5/6/25 to 5/22/25. 

 

The Programmatic Agreement is for coordination between Lake County, Ohio and Ohio’s State 
Historic Preservation Office and is required for all projects funded with Community Development 
Block Grants (CDBG) and HOME Investments Partnership (HOME) funds that Lake County, 
Ohio receives annually. 

 

Citizens are encouraged to submit comments in writing no later than 4:00 PM on 5/22/25. Written 
comments should be addressed to Ms. Rhea Benton, Assistant Director, Lake County Planning & 
Community Development Office, 105 Main St., Painesville, Ohio 44077 or emailed to 
Rhea.Benton@lakecountyohio.gov.    

 

The Lake County, Ohio Programmatic Agreement 2025 – 2029 is available by using the links 
below and/or by contacting Rhea Benton at Rhea.Benton@lakecountyohio.gov or at 440-350-
2740. 

 

Click here to download the Lake County, Ohio Programmatic Agreement 2025 – 2029. 


